
LEADERSHIP CORPUS CHRISTI Corpus Christi, Texas 78403
Box 640

October 15, 1973

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Thank you for helping make our first session of this
years' training in Leadership Corpus Christi so meaningful.
As you can tell from the reaction by the participants, theremarks and ideas in trying to identify the decision making
process for Corpus Christi were thought provoking.

Your continued support of our program and its' goalsis appreciated.

YoursATer~pruly,
#11 . /

**L&41George H. Brown
Program Chairman
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